Development Clerk

From: Braun, Jack D <Jack.Braun@co.ontario.ny.us>
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2019 3:16 PM

To: devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org

Subject: Application No. CPN 19-037

Good afternoon -

Here are our preliminary sanitary sewer-related comments for the above-referenced application:

1. There are several instances where the required ten feet of horizontal separation between the sanitary laterals and
water services is not maintained.

2. There are several sanitary laterals that require additional cleanouts; the maximum distance from the sewer main to
the first cleanout shall not exceed 90 feet.

3. All laterals are to be 4" SDR-21 at 2.0% (min.)
4. The lateral inverts shown on the table for units 948-956 do not compute - revise accordingly per #3 above.

Any additional comments will be provided directly to the engineer once a more detailed review is administratively
feasible.

-jack

John D. Braun
Junior Engineer, CLCSD

Ontario County Department of Public Works
2962 County Road 48

Canandaigua, New York 14424

(585) 396-4049

"This message may contain confidential, sensitive and/or proprietary information and is intended for the person/entity
to whom it was originally addressed. Any use by others is strictly prohibited."



